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In regards to 1 foot microwave dish.:  "visual impacts are not expected" is not good enough.  Air space
and views from surrounding homes should not be negatively impacted by any additional visual
impediments.  Dish should be adequately screened so there is NO visual impact in all directions on
neighboring homes.
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